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To whom it may concern 
  
I  attended a discussion on the bill of human transplantation on the 11th of 
December with my college classmates. I am writing to share my opinion on 
the bill. 
  
I do not think the bill on human transplants should be put into place . 
Although after discussing it with my classmates in the Senedd I think that 
there are positive aspects if the bill was to be put in place such as how it 
may decrease the waiting list for transplants which may save or increase the 
quality of many lives. 
  
However I feel that the current system is much fairer as it is easy to opt in if 
you wish to be on the organ transplant list. I also think that the bill is a 
stepping stone towards taking away the choice of whether to donate or not. 
Also I do not agree that someone without the mental capacity  to fully 
understand has their decision  made by someone else as I feel this violates 
their human rights. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Emma Rees 
 
 


